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Children in Need 2020 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

    

 

 

 

We will be holding a non uniform day on Friday, 13th November to raise 

money for Children in Need. 

 

Please come to school in your own clothes, or dress up in your favourite 

Pudsey Bear outfit. 

 

This year, we are asking that you make your donations direct to Children 

in Need and not through School.  Please see links below:- 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk 

 

www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Joe - Head Boy 

Natalia - Head Girl 

 

 


